
Do I Have to Get a New Permit Every Year?

Brea overnight parking permits expire December 31st 
every year. Permits can be obtained online by visiting the 
city’s website at www.cityofbrea.net. You save both time 
and money by using this option. As an annual program, 
new permits should be displayed in vehicles beginning 
January 1st.

Can My Permit be Revoked?

Permits which have been issued can be revoked for 
failure to comply with the conditions and restrictions set 
forth in the Overnight Parking Permit Program.

Revoked permits shall be returned to the Community 
Development Department, Building & Safety Division,  at 
1 Civic Center Circle, Brea, CA 92821.

Reporting Violations

To report a parking violation, call the Police 
non-emergency line at (714) 990-7911.

Questions?

If you have any questions regarding this 
program, please call the Community Development 
Department at (714) 990-7689 or email 
breaparkingpermits@cityofbrea.net
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